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Good morning Explorers, let’s remember to have La Joya PRIDE in everything we do!

 

STUDENT ANNOUNCEMENTS


There will be no school on Monday, February 15th in observance of Presidents’ Day.


Since Monday was a non-attendance day, please follow your Monday schedule today.


CJSF

Attention CJSF Candidates!  Please review your application in Flip Grid to see if you qualified!  If you have any questions email Ms. Sayre at jsayre@vusd.org


YEARBOOK

It is time to order your yearbook at jostensyearbooks.com.  Any families wishing to purchase a congratulatory ad for their student in the back of our yearbook, the deadline is February 11th.  Congratulatory ads can be designed and purchased at www.jostensyearbooks.com


Grab-n-Go Meals will be distributed once a week, on Thursdays ONLY at two service times.  
1. Day service: 10:00am to 12:00 pm
1. Evening service: 5:00pm to 7:00pm
 
LOCATION:  In front of the school, in the parking lot.
Breakfast and Lunch will be provided for the entire week, for students enrolled in VUSD 


ORCHESTRA instruments, tuning and fix-it time is every Wednesday from 11- noon.


Have a Great Day, Explorers!  Remember to be present all day, every day, and in every way!

